
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
September 30, 2025 

 
 

Invitation for Comment on Proposed Budget 

 
As required by Government Code Section 68511.7 the Superior Court of California, 
County of Ventura seeks comments regarding its Proposed Baseline Budget Plan for the 
Fiscal Year 2025-2026 (attached).  You may request a hard copy of this document by 
contacting budgetresponse@ventura.courts.ca.gov.  This document is also available on the 
court’s website at:  https://www.ventura.courts.ca.gov/public-notice.html 
 

 
Comments must be submitted in writing no later than October 3, 2025, at 5:00 pm 
Pacific Daylight Time to:  

budgetresponse@ventura.courts.ca.gov 
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